
 

Year 3 Class News 
Term 3 has been a blast so far with such a busy start! We have had our Under the 

Stars Night, Catholic Education Week with a combined schools Mass, a visit from 

Michael Mangan, Rodeo Dress Up Day and an exciting visit from some young 

dinosaurs. With so much more to come, the rest of the year is sure to fly by!  

In English this term, we are learning 

to write information reports. We have 

been looking at the correct structure 

and language features to create an 

informative text. 

 

In Science, we have been looking at 

heat sources. The class has been 

working on identifying a heat source 

and then categorising it into burning, 

electricity or friction. 

 

 

In Digital Technology, we have been 

building our skills and knowledge of 

creating sound structures using various 

materials by completing STEM 

activities. At the end of the term, 

students will work in teams to apply 

their knowledge to create marble runs. 

 

In Visual Arts, we will be using modern 

techniques and symbols to create our 

own Aboriginal-inspired contemporary 

artwork. Leading up to this we have 

already been looking at various 

Aboriginal art works and symbols. 

 

 


